












 

November 28, 2023 
WHKA FM
Patrick Boots

Dear Mr. Boots,

American Tower Corporation hereby grants WHKA FM permission to represent in any applications filed with 
reasonable assurance from American 

Tower that it will enter into good faith lease negotiations for tower and transmission equipment space. Final 
consideration shall be contingent upon submitting a completed site application, receiving credit approval from 
American Tower and conducting a full structural analysis and shared interference study. 

Once you receive a valid construction permit, please contact Benjamin Gleason, Inside Sales Representative at
benjamin.gleason@americantower.com or (781) 428-7346 to submit an application and receive a lease quote. 
We look forward to working with you on the build out of your station.

Thank you for your interest in American Tower.   

Regards, 

Benjamin Gleason
Inside Sales Representative
(781)-428-7346
Woburn, MA








